
  

    
  

  
  

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

                              29 March 2019 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
With just one week to go before the Easter break, we look forward to a very busy week with lots of 
events and activities.  
I would like to start by congratulating the children in Green House – they are this term’s winning 
House. The children in KS2 will be treated to a film at the cinema in Romford. Early Years and KS1 
children will enjoy a movie at school with popcorn and a drink. I know that all the children have 
worked hard to collect House points for their Houses. 
We have also been working hard to raise funds for children facing challenging circumstances. 
Thanks to you and your children’s generous donations, we have raised £341.35 for Comic Relief 
Red Nose day. What a great effort! We have also raised an outstanding amount of money for our 
Book Fair: £894.11 was our final total! 
We say a sad goodbye to two members of staff at the end of the term. Miss Marina in the ARP and 
Mrs Woods will be leaving us. Mrs Woods has been fantastic in covering class 4K whilst we were 
recruiting a permanent teacher. Miss Marina has decided to move back to Spain where she will 
continue with further studies. We wish both of these teachers the very best. Two new teachers, Mr 
Eden and Mr Carvalho will take up their posts after the Easter break. Mr Eden will be 4K’s class 
teacher and Mr Carvalho will be the teacher in the ARP. They are both looking forward to meeting 
the children and families of John Perry. 
 
Key dates for next week – Autism Awareness Week: 

 
Words of the Week: Being unique 
 
Monday 1st April:  

 Golden Table lunch for selected children 
 
Tuesday 2nd April: 

 Golden Table lunch for Year 5 and 6 House Captains/Vice-Captains and School Councillors 

 Two new teachers induction day at John Perry 

 KS1 (Year 2) SATs presentation to parents at 6pm in Juniors Hall 
 

Wednesday 3rd April: 

 Children and staff to come dressed in their favourite colour or wear something sparkling for 
50 pence 

 Green House reward – film shown in school (Early Years and KS1); trip to the cinema (KS2) 

 Autism celebration coffee morning 09:15 in the Infants hall 

 Easter Assemblies for pupils with Reverend Joel Edwards and Mrs McFaul: 
Early Years, KS1 and UKS2: 1.15pm 
LKS2: 1.50pm 

 Autism cake sale after school in the Juniors hall 
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Thursday 4th April: 

 Class Sharing assemblies: RZ and 3F 

 Easter bonnet parade in Infants hall: Reception - 09:40, Yr1 – 10:15, Nursery (am) – 
10:45, Nursery (pm) – 13:15, Yr2 – 14:45, ARP (in the ARP) – 14:30 

 KS2 Easter egg decorating competition 

 Nursery’s last day 
 

Friday 5th April: 

 Diamond time disco 

 100% attendance assemblies for parents 09:30 – 10:15 

 Lost property stall in Infants and Juniors playground before and after school. Pleas collect 
all lost property. 

 

School finishes at 13:30 for children. Please be on time to collect your child. 

We wish all the children and parents and carers a lovely break. We look forward to seeing you all 

on Tuesday 23rd April for the first day of the Summer term. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr W. Pedro 

Head Teacher 

 

 


